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Dr. J. Nelson Grace Serial No. 85-543A
Regional Administrator NAPS /JHL
Fegion II Docket Nos. 50-338*

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 50-339
Suite 2900 License Nos. NPF-4
101 Marietta St., N.W. NPF-7
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Dr. Grace:

In our response to Inspection Report Nos. 50-338/85-16 and 50-339/85-16,
dated September 19, 1985 (Serial No. 85-543), we committed to issue a
directive to operations personnel requiring adherence to station
procedures. This commitment was in relation to having a valve lineup
problem on the casing cooling subsystem and was to be accomplished by
October 1,1985.

Due to an administrative error, the directive was not issued to operations

personnel by October 1,1985. The operations directive was issued October
14, 1985.

Very truly yours,

.
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\ - -

W. L. Stewart

No Attachment

cc: Mr. Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Project and Resident Programs

Mr. Edward J. Butcher, Acting Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

'

Mr. M. W. Branch
NRC Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station
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